
                                      Martha’s Vineyard Intergroup 
                                                   PO Box 1058 
                                            Oak Bluffs, MA 02557 
                                           Help Line 508-627-7084 
                                                       Website: aaonmv.org 

Minutes of the meeting held September 19, 2018

Eight members present.

Meeting brought to order by the chairman.

The minutes from June 20, 2018 were read and accepted.

MV Intergroup welcomes new members Suzie P from the 11 AM Sunday meeting and 
Elaine E from the Saturday 10 AM step group. Thank you for your service!

Treasurer’s Report 6/20/18 - 9/19/18

Starting Balance: $1612.20

Debits:

Verizon:
7/4 …………………… $46.51
8/4 …………………… $47.35
9/4 …………………… $45.99

One Box:
June …………………. $49.95
July ………………….. $49.95
August ………………. $49.95

PO Box rent ………… $120

Credits/Contributions:

Living Sober: $83.50
It’s Not Too Late: $100
Beach Meeting: $180

Ending Balance: $1566.00

Treasurers Report read and accepted.

http://aaonmv.org/


Old Business: None to report.

New Business:

David S mentioned that Chris C is not heading up the Alcathons this year. David will 
draw up and send sign-up sheets for volunteers and suggests asking people at 
meetings to join a planning committee. Stacy W volunteered to chair the Christmas 
Alcathon committee.

Stacy W read the minutes from the September 11 District 1 & 2 GSR meeting.

Members discussed revising the suggested contribution sheet. David S volunteered to 
make an updated copy for distribution to meetings.

The Monday 7:30 PM Closed Women’s Speaker Discussion at the Baptist Church in 
Vineyard Haven will be moving to the Vineyard House women’s lower level starting 
October 1. Robert M will contact the media.

Stacy W made a motion to have 750 updated meeting lists printed. The motion was 
carried by unanimous consent. Stacy will order the printing and pick up when complete.

Suzanne P has CDs of Barefoot Bill’s recordings of the AA Unity at the Light convention 
available for sale for $50 each.

The next meeting of Martha’s Vineyard Intergroup will be held on Wednesday, October 
17th, at 6:00 PM in the Pat Gregory Conference Room at Vineyard House, Short Hill 
Road in Vineyard Haven, MA.

Meeting adjourned at 6:57 PM

Respectfully Submitted,
Stacy W., Secretary


